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From: >
Sent: 12 November 2020 09:15
To:
Cc: localplan
Subject: TANDLAW MOSS LOCAL BIODIVERSITY SITE

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Good Morning  
 

 has passed us your letter of 29 October 2021 as we became owners of  and the 
 in September 2016. 

 
The only comment we have on the proposal is to question the inclusion of the areas coloured green on the 
plan adjacent to . They are in fact an extension of our garden containing non-native 
flowers, non-native trees and shrubs, specimen rhododendrons as well as mature Scots pine trees and some 
other native trees. As such they do not fit the habitats set out in the proposal and we would ask that the 
boundary be amended to follow the moss proper. 
 
As you will see we have copied this e-mail to the consultation address. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Roger and Ann Herbert 


